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3.1.3 and 7.8.2.C.2. Request to further extend nonconforming height
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After Special Permit #130-17 was granted, it was determined
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that the average grade, and thus the height of the dwelling, was miscalculated.
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We seek to extend the nonconforming building height, and make changes to the
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site, grading, and modify the driveway design from what was submitted in 2017.




